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A vomantic, secret place
in Hhe Cotswolds.




A POTTED HISTORY OF CERNEY HOUSE GARDENS
Whilst visiting the gardens, why not take a look at our exhibition above the café within the walled garden.  You will find photographs and details of Cerney House and gardens looking back to 1660.
Cerney House was built in approximately 1660 by the Rich family who occupied it until 1772. The house was originally built on three stories but was later substantially altered and remodelled in the Georgian manner in 1780 possibly by James Burton of London who built large areas of the Bloomsbury district. The alterations are believed to be the consequence of a fire.  
The owner at that time was a Thomas Tyndale from Stroud, it is thought he financed the remodelling but did not occupy the residence instead letting it to a Mr Price who married the daughter of the then Lord Strathmore.
The house passed into the hands of the Croome family in 1810 and remained with them until 1930.  Inside the Ladies Chapel of North Cerney church, there are a number of memorials to members of the family as this was the private chapel for the owners of Cerney House.  The house was altered many times during the 18th and 19th centuries with a service wing and a conservatory added.  The house served as a hospital during the war under the ownership of the De La Haye family who moved to the top floor in order to provide space.  The financier Kenneth de Courcy occupied the house until it was sold in 1963 for £25,000.  He once remarked, the house “bustled with politicians and foreign royalty”.

Sir Michael and Lady Angus purchased the house in 1983. When Sir Michael and Lady Angus first arrived at the property, most of the garden was a large lawn. What is seen today has been created in the last 30 years. Lady Angus and her daughter Barbara worked extensively to remodel the garden to its former Victorian beauty and today the grounds continue to evolve in unexpected and exciting ways. The gazebo at the top of the garden was added as a joint anniversary present in the 1990’s. Unfortunately Lady Angus became suddenly unwell and passed away at the end of August 2016. Her overriding wish was that her garden still continued to be shared and enjoyed by the public. Her son Nicholas and his wife, Janet will be continuing with the garden and plan to continue and develop this wonderful legacy.
